Sheriff of Dublin County

O 1 NOV 2005

MY REF: JMF/PC

Ms. Ursula Donnellan,
Senior Staff Officer,
South Dublin County Council,
Corporate Services Department,
County Hall,
Town Centre,
Tallaght,
Dublin, 24.

25th November, 2005.

Dear Ms. Donnellan,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 21st of November, regarding the question put down at the Council meeting on the 14th of November.

I am unable to answer that question because the electronic voting machines are not stored in individual constituencies, and the sum which is paid by the Department of Finance is paid in respect of all of the machines.

Yours sincerely,

John M. Fitzpatrick County Sheriff Recd. 28/11/02

Unit 17, Tolka Valley Business Park, Ballyboggan Road, Dublin 11. Tel: 8603077 Fax No: 8603075 email: info@dublincountysheriff.com